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TEACHER EDUCATION COMMITTEE 
       April 16, 2013 

 
Approved Minutes 

(Approved September 17, 2013) 
 

Members present: Tonya Balch, Susan Gubelman, Rebecca Hinshaw, Katie Havercroft, Bart 
Hensley, Solange Lopes-Murphy, Robin Thoma, Steve Gruenert, Sue Kiger, 
Myung-Ah Lee, Dan Clark 

 
Members absent: Robin Burden, Winnie Ko, Bill Wilhelm, Kara Harris, Leah Nellis, Bridget 

Roberts-Pittman, Laura Bates, Larry Tinnerman 
 
Ex Officio Members present:  Denise Collins, Brad Balch, Judy Sheese 
 

1. Call to Order:  R. Hinshaw called the meeting to order at 3:30.  

2. Approval of Minutes for March 19, 2013:  Minutes approved (9-0-1).  
 

3. Old Business:   
T. Balch reported graduate students are developing the Suicide Prevention curriculum as 
required for teacher licensure (effective July 1).  Faculty will oversee the program.  Plans 
include 1-2 hour workshops to be presented 2-3 times per semester. 

4. New Business: 
S. Gruenert distributed 2012-2013 UAPC Tasks data, including the Disposition Assessment 
Rubric:  Advanced programs and Disposition Assessment Rubric:  Initial Programs.  S. 
Gruenert moved to approve 2 rubrics.  D. Clark seconded.  Passed (9-0-0) 

 
5. Dean’s Report – Brad Balch 

Dean Balch thanked TEC members for their service.  
 

6. Associate Dean’s Report – Denise Collins 
Associate Dean Collins reported that the AACTE Annual Report is near completion.   
 

7. ESS Report – Judy Sheese 
J. Sheese announced the upcoming Student Teaching Advisory Council meeting May 8.  R. 
Thoma was recognized for her assistance in the production of the student teaching video.   
 

8. Adjournment – After thanking committee members for their service, R. Hinshaw adjourned 
the meeting at 3:55.  
 

 Respectfully submitted by, 
Susan Gubelman, TEC Secretary 


